
From: wayne price
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Dade, Randy, EMNRD; Inge, Richard, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Key Energy C-141 for BKE SWD
Date: Thursday, November 20, 2014 2:32:21 PM

Hi Mike,

I will be amending the C-141, I forgot to include our emergency 
response actions that included some clean-up and disposal.  Once I get 
that in to you probably early next week then we probably need to 
discuss future actions.

Thanks for your patience!

Wayne Price-Price LLC

On Nov 19, 2014, at 8:29 PM, wayne price wrote:

> Dear OCD Artesia,
>
> Please find attached an initial spill report with photos for a 
> recent tank overflow that occurred at our BKE SWD.  Key has plans on 
> rebuilding this facility hopefully within the next 6 months, and 
> will perform a clean-up at that time.  Due to the limited fluid 
> release, we do not feel the remaining contaminants are a significant 
> threat to the environment.
>
> If we need to take actions sooner, then please notify us and we will 
> submit an action plan for your approval.
>
> Wayne Price-Price LLC
>
> <BKE C-141.pdf>
>
>
>
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